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NEWSLETTER WC 13TH MARCH

To School Members: 

  EMAIL

Westmoor Primary School

Parent Governor Ballot

Please Vote!

Please take the opportunity to select parents for the role of parent governor. Tonight you will receive

candidate information, along with a ballot paper and envelope. Every parent will receive a ballot. Your child

will bring home two ballot papers and two envelopes if two parents live in the same household. Please

place a cross in the boxes of three selected candidates. Each ballot paper should be placed in a separate

envelope. All ballot papers have been coded and numbered to ensure no duplication. Please return your

ballot by Friday 24th March.

Lego League

Great Effort!

Well done to the Year 5 and 6 Digital Leaders who took part in the First Lego League competition on

Tuesday. They showed excellent teamwork, coding skills and the ability to adapt under pressure. Their

innovation project, on wave energy, really impressed the judges. 
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Choir

Enjoy!

Good Luck to the amazing choir who have journeyed to The Lord Mayor's Tea Party! I am sure that great

fun will be had by all.

Seeing is Believing

Year 3/4

Last chance to sign up to an informative Seeing is Believing session. Please log onto clubs on school

gateway.The focus will be Ofsted, curriculum, assessment and mixed classes. Year 1 and 2 parents: We

shall send some helpful hands videos via SeeSaw next week to help support your children with handwriting

formation at home.

Parent Teacher Consultations

Looking Forward to Seeing You!

If you have not already made an appointment for a consultation with your child's teacher then please do

not miss this opportunity. Contact the school office if you still need an appointment. Dates for consultations

are on the school website.

Mary Poppins

Thank you GSHS

Our Year 6 children are visiting George Stephenson High School on Monday afternoon to attend a dress

rehearsal of Mary Poppins. We are sure that we will give the cast the applause that they will deserve!

Communication has been shared with parents around collection arrangements at the end of the day. Either

A) your child walks home from GSHS, B) your child comes back to Westmoor with staff and then walks

home from there, or C) your child walks back to Westmoor with staff to be collected by an adult.

Have a lovely weekend!

Sharon Trundley

Westmoor Primary School
Southgate, Killingworth, NE12 6SA  
t: 0191 643 2260
e: office@westmoorprimary.org.uk  

www.westmoorprimary.co.uk 

https://www.westmoorprimary.co.uk/
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